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Buenos Aires, November 17th, 2020 

 

To the Mayor  
of New Philadelphia - New Chalcedon, Athens, Greece 
Mr. Ioannis Vouros 
 

Dear Mayor, 

The worldwide family of basketball represented by FIMBA, the World Maxibasketball 
Federation wants to congratulate you and the city council of your municipality for the 
decision of giving the name “Apostolos Kontos” to the indoor gymnasium at your city. 

It is very important for former athletes to get the recognition from their birth place, and in 
the case of Mr. Apostolos Kontos we know that we are talking about a person not only at the 
top quality as a basketball player but as a character as well, something that is very important 
to be used as a model for the young people. 

Please convey the congratulations to the members of the city council 

 

 
Dr. Rubén Rodríguez Lamas 
FIMBA President 

 

 

Prof. Vincenc Butala 
FIMBA Europe President 
 

 

 


